

Date:

November 5, 2018
To:

Prospective Proposers

From:  
City of Cleveland, Department of Port Control

Subject:
Addendum No. 2 to the Request for Proposal – Airfield Sanitary Sewer Improvements  
Please be advised that the City of Cleveland, through its Director of the Department of Port Control (“Department”), hereby publishes Addendum No. 2 to the Request for Proposal – Airfield Sanitary Sewer Improvements, dated October 17, 2018.  

The purpose of this addendum is to extend the proposal date, attached the presentation and sign in sheets from the pre-proposal meeting and an updated link to the Preliminary Engineering Study.
Proposal date extended from November 28, 2018 to December 5, 2018.
Updated link for the Preliminary Engineering Study, for the IX Center Sanitary Sewer Improvement project.
https://autode.sk/2F6IXtY
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